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Week 1 ,  Term 4 ,  
2018  

 
Fr iday,  October  19  

 

Calendar 

 
October 
Monday 15th  
First day of Term Four 
Friday 19th 
3M’s Assembly at 2:20pm 
Tuesday 23rd 
Peer Support Begins 
Tuesday 30th 
P&C Meeting at 6:30pm 
 
 
November 
Thursday 1st 
Sculpture by the Sea (Stage 
3) 
Friday 2nd 
Grandparent’s Day 
1G’s Assembly at 2:20pm 
Tuesday 6th 
Headstart Begins 
Friday 10th 

5/6L & 5/6B’s Assembly at 
2:20pm 
Monday 26th 
High School Open Day 
Thursday 29th 
Art Show 
Friday 30th 
Headstart Finishes 
KA’s Assembly 

GLEBE  MATTERS  

Library Learning 
In library this week 4W were utilising their time to make a start on their art piece that will be 
revealed during the Art Show in Week 7. The students learnt about Monet and Matisse and 
how they use colour to portray mood. They then studied the colour wheel to learn about  
complimentary and monochrome colours as well as the results of mixing primary and        
secondary colours. Great work 4W! 

Year 7 2020 Selective High Schools  

Applications for placement in Year 7 in selective high schools in 2020 opened on 9 October 
2018 and will close on 12 November 2018. This applies only to our current Year 5 students. 
The application form can be filled out online at; 

 https://www.shsocplacement.org.au/registration/.  

If you require assistance with this please contact the school. 

Glebe Public School,  Derwent  Street ,  Glebe,  NSW, 2037   Phone:  96604548   Fax:  9552 1703  
 

Email :  glebe -p .school@det.nsw.edu.au     Webs ite:  www.glebe -p .schools .nsw.edu.au     Facebook :  ht tps ://www.facebook.com/glebeps/  
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School Rules 

Be Safe 

Care for Others 

Respect Property 

Learn Together 

 

Principal’s Message 

Happy Term 4 everyone! 

Thank you for welcoming me so warmly into the Glebe Public School community. The 
school has a wonderful feel, and I look forward to getting to know everyone better 
and sharing the student’s learning journey together.  

My first week at Glebe was spent visiting the classrooms, exploring the grounds, and 
just talking and listening with staff, students and parents. It’s been great.  

I would like to invite you to have a cuppa with me on Monday morning if you can 
make it. It will be held under the COLA from 8:30am. See you there. 

Have a great weekend! 

“Develop a passion for learning. If you do, you will never cease to grow.” (Anthony 
J. D'Angelo) 

Melinda Sikora 

melinda.sikora@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

Working Together 

In 2C students have been learning about gradients of colour in Visual Arts and sharing their 
extensive knowledge about 'children' for an upcoming project in English.  

Peer Support Starts Next Week 
Week 2 – Being Friendly 
We are commencing our Peer Support lessons this week. The whole school participates in Peer Support 
for 30 minutes each week. Two stage 3 peer leaders facilitate a small group of 8-10 younger students, 
who work together through a number of structured activities. Each teacher will supervise 2-3 groups in 
their classroom. We are working on a module called ‘Keeping Friends’ helping us explore the concept of 
friendship, build relationships and develop skills in empathy and critical thinking. The module runs for 8 
sessions. Our first session enables the children to get to know everyone in their group, agreeing on how 
they will work together and interact cooperatively with others. They will also begin to think about the 
meaning of friendship. We encourage you to talk to your children about Peer Support every week as it 
will help to reinforce the concepts learned in each session. 

mailto:melinda.sikora@det.nsw.edu.au
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A Quality Education 

in a Caring 

Environment 

Multicultural Day 
Glebe Public School ended Term 3 on a high note with the celebration of Multicultural Day.  It 
was wonderful to see so many students dressed in their national costumes and so many     
parents and carers bringing along different food representing the diverse cultures 
we celebrate. A big thank you to you all and to the many helpers who enable this to be a great 
social day. 

P&C News 

Glebe P&C in Term 4 

Hello and welcome all, new and returning, members of our wonderful school        
community. It's Term 4 already and that means the usual chaotic line-up of activities, 
events and general fun times in the run up to the festive season. I am pleased to   
confirm that our major fundraisers for the year are done and dusted, so there will be 
more focus on simply connecting with community and fewer requests for donations 
and volunteers this term (though we will stay true to form with the odd call-out). 

A few dates for the diary (with more to come): 

  

 Tuesday, October 30 @ 6.30pm: Next P&C meeting - Join us in the staff room for a 
catch-up on the doings of the P&C and school in general.  

 Tuesday, December 11: School presentation assembly @ the Seymour Centre 

 Sunday, December 16: School choir performance at Glebe Society Christmas Party 

  

Welcome to Ms. Melinda Sikora 

Glebe P&C extends a warm welcome to our new school principal! Her excellent      
reputation precedes her and we look forward to working together over the coming 
months and beyond. Welcome Ms. Sikora! 

 

Join our email list 

Be kept in the know by having Glebe Matters delivered to your inbox each week, plus 
bits and pieces from the P&C.  

Send a request to join the list to: committee@glebeschool.org.au. 

  

Cheers all 

Rachel - Vice President 

mailto:committee@glebeschool.org.au
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Centipede Family Pantry 
Thank you to all the families who donated to the new Glebe Family Pantry last semester. We had a great 
response to the call out for pantry items and will be continuing to reach out each week for donations to 
keep it stocked with essential food and personal items. The much needed items are in bold. 

Maths Puzzle 

 

Move only three coins 
and turn the triangle  
upside down.   

Food 

  
pasta 

rice 

pizza base 

wraps 

bread 

rice cakes 

cruskits 

pizza sauce 

peanut butter 
honey 

tea 

coffee 

milo or similar 

cornflakes 

jam 

baked beans 

spaghetti 

tinned tomato 

tinned soup 

tinned tuna 

  

Personal 
  

roll on deodorant 
spray deodorant 
adult toothbrush 

adult toothpaste 

kids toothpaste 

kids toothbrush under 5 

kids toothbrush over 5 

tampons 

pads 

shampoo 

conditioner 

soap 

sunscreen 

  

Household 

  
Household 

washing powder 
dishwashing liquid 

dishcloths 

toilet paper 
tissues 

  

 Important Information 

 
Each week a call out for 
items that the Pantry needs 
will be listed in Glebe    
Matters and an   invitation 
for people to donate. 
People can drop off items 
to Centipede between 7am-
6pm, Monday-Friday's  
during term. 
The pantry will be open for 
access during Centipede 
opening hours. 
It's located near the sign in 
table in Centipede. 
People can either help 
themselves to items in the 
pantry or contact one of the 
Centipede staff who can 
put together a bag of items 
for you. 
THANK YOU! 
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